
 
 
 

EVIDENCE OF A GASKELL 
 

BIRMINGHAM PEWTER MUSEUM 
 

The following extract is taken from a 20 th 
century sales leaflet by the Gaskell & 
Chambers Pewter Making Business. 

 



 
 
 
 
 

We are searching for any more information 
regarding this museum. If you have any 

knowledge of this museum please email –  
 

johnstephenbank@btinternet.com 


